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Dear parents and carers,
There has been such a purposeful and hardworking atmosphere right across the school again this week and I
have had the privilege of looking at our pupils’ work in detail as part of our quality assurance processes. The
breadth and depth of learning activities taking place across the classes never fails to impress me and I consider
myself extremely fortunate to lead such a committed team of teaching and support staff. Thank you for your
support with regard to our building works, we are hopeful the work will be completed during October Half Term
which will create a much more secure and welcoming entrance to our school as well as accommodate a larger
admin base for our administration team. I hope you have a lovely weekend. Diolch, Mr Hatwood.
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Playgroup, Playgroup Plus, Breakfast and Teatime Club
Thank you for your support in using the online booking and payment system for the above wrap around care.
Could we please ask for your support in ensuring any vouchers and proof of payments are sent at the time of
booking to childcare@allsaints-pri.Wrexham.sch.uk or playgroup@allsaints-pri.Wrexham.sch.uk to allow
bookings to be confirmed. Due to capacity issues, places will be re-allocated should proofs not be sent within 24
hours of making the bookings.

MacMillan Coffee Morning
We would like to thank those who were able to attend our Coffee Morning today for a very worthwhile cause.
Thank you for your support.

Logistics
We make use of all access ways to school to
spread footfall across the campus. Could we ask
for your support in moving away from the
Foundation Phase gate at drop off once your child
has gone onto the yard to allow our playgroup
children access. Thank you for your support.

Curriculum for Wales Workshops
We held two very well attended Curriculum for Wales
Workshops on Wednesday this week. Thank you to those
who were able to attend. We have a further meeting
planned via Zoom on Wednesday 5th October 2022 at
7pm where we will be covering the content again. A link
will be shared on Class DoJo with the newsletter.
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